This feedback is to be used for submission to both Auckland Council’s LTP 2015-2025 and Auckland Transport’s Regional Land Transport Plan.


Long-term Plan (LTP) 2015-2025.
SUBMISSION/FEEDBACK FORM

Have your say on Auckland Council's plans to change the amount of money to be spent on seal extensions (road sealing). 

Auckland Council is creating a new 10 year budget covering its spending over that period. This is called the Long-term Plan (LTP). Included in the budget is the proposal to spend $1 million a year on new road sealing, across all of Auckland.
You can read the Auckland Council draft 10 year budget before making your submission.  Copies can be obtained from varies sources, including libraries, council service centres, or online from the Auckland Council web site or the Shape Auckland web site.
You may use this form to make a submission on the “Long-term Plan 2015-2025” review. 

Auckland Council will accept submissions between Friday, 23 January 2015 and Monday, 16 March 2015. Submissions close at 4pm on Monday, 16 March 2015.

In accordance with the Local Government Act 2002, all submissions (including the personal details of submitters – names, addresses, emails, etc) may be made public. If you have any queries about your submission, or the submission process, please call Auckland Council on 09 301 0101. Or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/ privacy to familiarise yourself with the privacy policy. 
YOUR CONTACT DETAILS

First Name: ____________________________ Last Name: ____________________________________
Postal Address or Email:_________________________________________________________________
Rodney Local Board (Write the Local Board area you live in if not Rodney) ____________________________________
YOUR SUBMISSION/FEEDBACK
My submission is about the seal extension budget proposed in the Auckland Councils LTP and/or Auckland Transports RLTP. I oppose the budget allocation of $1 million a year for road sealing, as it is too low.  Reason: I adamantly disagree with such an inadequate amount of money being allocated because only 1 to 2 kilometres of Auckland’s 863 kilometres of unsealed roads could be sealed annually, according to Auckland Transport’s January 2014 official “Seal Extension Update” report to Auckland Council. This fails to address the serious summer dust health issues to people’s and animal’s lungs, the road safety issues for school children travelling by bus or car on slippery winter muddy roads, the ongoing driver hazard issues created for cars and heavy vehicles, or the additional costs unsealed roads cause for Aucklanders living on, transporting goods on, or any Aucklanders and visitors driving on, unsealed roads. 
Recommendation: I strongly recommend the seal extension budget be increased from $1 million a year to $10 million a year for 10 consecutive years to adequately address these health, safety and economic issues through having significantly more roads sealed than the current proposed budget is forecasting. 
Please write any additional comments here: 
SIGNATURE & DATE;
Signature: _________________________________________                   Date: __________________

Post to: Free Post – no stamp required. Please place the completed form in an envelope and send to;

Long-term Plan, Auckland Council, Freepost 182382, Private Bag 92 300, Auckland 1142.
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